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Omaha Public Power District
P.O. Box 3ff9 Hw, 75 - North of Ft. Calhoun Fort Calhoun, NE 680230399

402/636-2000

,

May 26, 1993
LIC-93-0063

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attn: Document Control Desk
Mail Station P1-137
Washington, DC 20555

7.eferences: 1. Docket No. 50-285
2. Letter from OPPD (W. G. Gates) to NRC (Document Control Desk)

dated February 24, 1993 (LIC-93-051)
3. Letter from 0 PPD (W. G. Gates) to NRC (Document Control Desk)

dated April 28, 1993 (LIC-93-0059)

Gentlemen:

Subject: Licensee Event Report 93-006 for the Fort Calhoun Station

Please find attached Licensee Event Report 93-006 dated May(26, 1993. report is being submitted pursuant to 10 CFR 50.73(a)(2)(i) B), and discusses a
This

failure to maintain a continuous fire watch for an impaired Halon system. Two
previously submitted Special Reports (References 2 and 3) provide additional
information regarding the associated Halon system impairments.

If you should have any questions, please contact me.

Sincerely,

[ M = .u

W. G. Gates
Vice President

WGG/jrg

Attachment

c: J. L. Milhoan, NRC Regional Administrator, Region IV
S. D. Bloom, NRC Project Manager
R. P. Hullikin, NRC Senior Resident Inspector
INP0 Records Center
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